

"Mark A. Wainberg, Dr." <mark.wainberg@mcgill.ca> 2007-08-20 10:38

A <cbolduc@ville.montreal.qc.ca>, <commissions greffe@ville.montreal.qc.ca>

CC

CCC

Objet

A qui de droit:

This is to indicate my desire to attend the hearing scheduled for August 29 on the topic of the proposed extension of Boul. Cavendish. In brief, I believe that it is in the best interests of all the citizens of Quebec and of Cote-St-Luc for this project to be fast-tracked and so state for the following reasons:

- 1. The project is in the best interests of all concerned in regard to safety and security, in the event of catastrophic events that may affect the area of Cote-St-Luc.
- 2. The realization of this project will contribute to the easing of traffic on other major arteries in Montreal, notably the Decarie Expressway and highway 20. The loss to the economy of Montreal and Quebec as a result of massive traffic tie-ups, that occur at present, is huge.
- 3. The project makes sense from the standpoint of the environment. It's completion will result in a significant diminution in consumption of gasoline within a relatively confined space.

The status quo is truly in no-one's interests.

The sooner we proceed with the Cavendish project, the sooner that all of our citizens will be able to derive benefit.

Sincerely,

(Doctor) Mark Wainberg O.C., O.O.